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A report on “National Mathematics Day” commemorating Sri. Srinivasa 

Ramanujan’s Birthday. 

Shakuntala Devi once said, "What is mathematics? It is only a systematic effort of solving 

puzzles posed by nature." Be it a cook or a farmer, a carpenter or a mechanic, a shopkeeper or 

a doctor, an engineer or a scientist, a musician or a magician, everyone needs mathematics in 

their day-to-day life. Therefore, to raise awareness among people about the importance of 

mathematics, like every year Mathematics Day is celebrated on the occasion of Sri. Srinivasa 

Ramanujan’s birthday in SGGSIE&T, Nanded.  

The member of Bhaskaracharya Math Club of SGGSIE&T, Nanded had organized the 

program. First of all the Patil Sir and Bhaskaracharya Math Club welcomed the dignitaries 

and the program began with the worship of the great mathematician Ramanujan. Director Dr. 

Y.V. Joshi, Dean Student Activities Arunkumar Patil sir, Jadhav sir, Holambe sir, Parvekar 

sir, Chille sir, Kokare Sir were appointed as guest for the program. All the guests had given 

the information about Ramanujan, and they also gave the example of how Mathematics is at 

everywhere and how every thing is related to Math. Program anchoring were done by Kush 

Amrutkar and Rushikesh Bhoskar gives his opinion on National Mathematics Day and 

Ramanujan. The event passed with full of enthusiasm and joy. The program was concluded 

with the valuable words of Director sir.  

Bhaskaracharya Math Club had also arranged Math Week from 16 to 22 December to 

increase knowledge and enthusiasm of math among the students. In this math week 

Bhaskaracharya Math Club had arranged one questionary of one question per day. Its winners 

are also announced on National Mathematics Day on Bhaskaracharya Math Club’s Instagram 

handle. Kushal Dayma have got first prize, Devesh Gadhave got second prize and Rohit Patil 

got third prize. The Math Week was indeed a successful event conducted by Math Club 

members which found out some enthusiastic students. There will be more events like this, 

and Math Club will work on that! 







 


